
First Monday Toy Auction
4th April 2022 at 6:00pm

Highlights include:

Great range of cars, trucks,
buses, fire engines and military
vehicles, including Dinky, Corgi
and Matchbox
Boats & ships including kits,
books and memorabilia
Aeroplanes including models,
lots of kits, and prints
Selection of N-gauge from
Kato, Atlas, Bachmann and
others, including a complete
layout
OO-gauge locomotives, rolling
stock and sets from Hornby
and Tri-ang
HO-gauge from Roco,
Fleischmann, Trix and others,
including a layout
Australian HO-gauge
locomotives and rolling stock
Australian railway books and
prints
O-gauge locomotives, rolling
stock and accessories from
Hornby and others
Small selection of 1-gauge
items

Featured item: Lot 365
N-gauge Layout with Control Panel

This month's auction has a great mix of toys and collectables – we have trains, planes,
automobiles and more!

There are lots of diecast vehicles of all shapes and sizes, including a good selection of
military items and fire engines.

We have planes and ships this time, including plenty of kits, also some interesting
memorabilia.

And we have lots of trains, in N-gauge, OO-gauge, HO-gauge, O-gauge, a little bit of 1-
gauge, and even some S-gauge.

Of special interest are the two complete layouts, one in N-gauge and one in HO-gauge.
And of course we have plenty of rolling stock to put on them.

There are also some tinplate toys, prints, magazines, books and DVDs.

The auction starts at 6:00pm next Monday, 4th April, in our Auction Rooms at The Gearin in
Katoomba. All are welcome to attend. There is plenty of nearby parking and refreshments
are available.
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If you can't join us in person, you can participate by sending us absentee bids before the
auction, or bidding live online at invaluable.com. Telephone bidding is also available by
prior arrangement on lots starting at $200 or more.

The lots can be viewed in our Auction Rooms next Saturday, 2nd April, from 10:00am to
4:00pm, and on the auction day next Monday from 10:00am to 4:00pm.

If you have any questions, please call us on (02) 4787 7974 or send us an email.

THIS MONTH'S NEWS FROM TPA

Keith's Trivia

Here are the answers to the March trivia questions:

1. The NSWGR Class D57 is larger than the Class D58.
2. The Messerschmitt Me109 was fitted with the same Merlin engine as the Hurricane and
Spitfire.
3. The word "pantechnicon" comes from the Greek "pan" ("all") and "techne" ("art") as used
by antique dealers in London in the early 1800s, to deliver goods to clients.
4. The "B" in "James B. Beam" stands for "Beauregard".

We will have another round of Trivia in May.

Our journalists have been off sick, so we don't have any other news for you this month. But
if you'd like some good news about all the great toys, collectables and hobby supplies we
have in our shop, come and see us, or give us a call on (02) 4787 7974, or send us an
email. We'd love to hear from you.

Our shop will be closed on Good Friday and Anzac Day, but otherwise open as usual:
Mondays, Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays, from 10:00am to 4:00pm. We wish all our
friends a happy Easter, and we'll be in touch again before the next auction.

From the team at
Trains, Planes & Automobiles.
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